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23rd April 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Little Sing at The Minack 

 

On Wednesday 15th May Choughs (including next year’s Reception) will be 

participating in the Little Sing event at the Minack Theatre.   

Little Sing is a collaboration between MADE Arts and the Minack.  There will be 

workshops in school in the lead up to the event.  We expect to have lots of fun singing 

and playing instruments.   

On 15th we will be leaving school at 12 noon and will travel to the theatre by hired 

minibus.   

We will eat lunch at the theatre.  Please bring a packed lunch or order one via the 

school app.   

It is essential that children come in appropriate clothing and footwear for an 

afternoon outdoors. Although we are hoping for a warm day, the Minack Theatre is 

exposed and could be sunny, windy or wet.  A sun hat, sun cream and warm (possibly 

waterproof) clothes are advisable. 

If any family members wish to come and watch the performance (we hope you do!), 

you will need to buy a day ticket to visit the theatre.  You need to prebook a theatre 

and garden visit ticket.  The entrance fee is £10 per adult and £5 per under 16 (under 

2s are free).  Anyone living in the TR19 area is eligible for a free ticket but would still 

need to book in advance.  All tickets purchased are valid for 12 months.  

The performance will commence at 1.30pm and will finish by 2.15pm.  Please could 

you collect your child from the car park at the entrance to the theatre - there will be 

an area designated for schools which is safe.  

In order to help cover the cost of transport, we would be grateful for a donation of £5 

per child. Your contributions help to ensure we can go on similar trips in the future. 

 

We do hope you can join us for this lovely event.   

 

Best regards 

St Levan Team 


